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With the moisture in Nebraska this year, it looks like there will also be an abundance of forage
for this fall and winter. Now is a good time to evaluate and price compare supplements to
complement this forage.
Purchased and supplemental feed can be a significant portion of feed costs for the cow herd.
When comparing possible feed options for purchase, compare feeds on a price per unit of total
digestible nutrients, which is energy, and a price per unit of crude protein. To accurately compare
feeds to each other, do so on a dry matter basis, all water being removed.
There are other things to consider when comparing possible feeds to one another. These include
cost of delivery to the operation, storage and feeding expense, as well as loss and waste. Once all
of these costs and losses have been calculated, feeds can be compared to one another on a cost
per unit actually consumed. This gets to the true cost and allows for the most accurate
comparison of feeds to one another.
The UNL Extension Feed Cost Cow-Q-Lator (http://westcentral.unl.edu/agecon3) is an Excel®
spreadsheet that allows producers to accurately compare feeds to one another.
When the inputs have been entered into the spreadsheet it will calculate and compare feeds to one
another based on several factors.

• Purchase Cost of Nutrient
• Delivered Cost of Nutrient
• Fed Cost of Nutrient
• Consumed Cost of Nutrient
• Amount of Feed Needed for the Herd
• Total Cost of Feed for the Feeding Period

Using the Feed Cost Cow-Q-Lator is an efficient way to accurately compare feeds and purchase
those that are most cost effective for your operation. To learn more, please view the webinar “Using
the Feed Cost-Q-Lator  (http://beef.unl.edu/feed-cost-cow-q-lator-spreadsheet).”

KSU Stocker Field Day - September 24

Visit the KSU Beef Stocker Unit for the latest practical information to help you make the most of
significant changes occurring in the beef industry. Discover management tips to help you optimize

your stocker operation and provide you with greater flexibility in the future.

Pre-Registration Cost per participant is $25 by September 15.

The conference will take place at the KSU Beef Stocker Unit, 4330 Marlatt Avenue, Manhattan,
Kansas. 

Conference details and registration is available at: 

http://www.asi.k-state.edu/species/beef/stocker-conference.html
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